
You've Been
Flocked!

October 1-29

 In honor of “Breast Cancer Awareness” Month, the Saddle Brook Jr. Falcons
Rec Cheerleaders will help spread awareness during the month of

October. This year we will donate a percentage of the proceeds of our
“You’ve Been Flocked” fundraiser to the Susan G. Komen Foundation. In

addition, the money raised will go towards cheer supplies, decorations,  and
awards for our annual End of the Year Dinner

 
Make a donation to send a flock of pink flamingos to your friends' and family
members' front yard! The recipient will then have the opportunity to choose
the next victim’s house (by paying a suggested donation fee of $20, or $25 if

they want insurance with it also). The recipient is not required to make a
donation. The flock will be moved to the next house after 1-2 days regardless

of a donation.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SENSE OF 
HUMOR AND YOUR SUPPORT. 

EMAIL SBRECCHEERING@GMAIL.COM 
AND TELL US WHO YOU WANT TO FLOCK! 

H O W  I T  W O R K S

This event is not sponsored by the 
Saddle Brook Board of Education


